
 
CATG requests by Ward received up to 2 January 2019 

 
The issues listed below have been received from Wiltshire Council’s Community Area Transport Group (CATG) 

and are to be considered at the Planning Committee meeting to be held on  
7 January 2019 

 
If the city council does not support a scheme it does not go to CATG.  

If members wish to contribute towards the budget of schemes from 25%, this will need to be requested via a 
supplementary estimate to the Policy & Resources Committee. 

 
Please search for more details via http://services.wiltshire.gov.uk/Areaboard/areaboard_issues_search.php 

 
 
For any queries, please contact Janine Whitty, Corporate Services Manager, Tel: 01722 342860, email jwhitty@salisburycitycouncil.gov.uk..  
 
 

  Issue by Ward 

Area Board 
issue number 

Issue and location What has been done so far What would resolve the issue Ward 

6852 Bus shelter request for Heath Rd 
stop 
Is it possible to have a bus shelter 
erected on the Devizes Road at the 
Heath Road stop for the No.10 bus 

Got in touch with Karen Linaker 
with sent me this form 

A bus shelter please Bemerton 

http://services.wiltshire.gov.uk/Areaboard/areaboard_issues_search.php
mailto:jwhitty@salisburycitycouncil.gov.uk
https://services.wiltshire.gov.uk/Areaboard/get_areaboard_issue.php?id=6852


 

 

On two occasions lately I have 
been soaked through before I have 
even got into town as we have no 
protection from any wind or rain 
coming from Old Castle. There is 
also several elderly people who 
catch the bus at this particular bus 
stop. 


